
 
Report to Licensing Subcommittee 
Date of meeting: 6 March 2008 
 
Subject:  Licensing Act 2003 - Application to review a 
premises Licence – Co-Op Welcome, 54 High Road, 
North Weald 
 
Officer contact for further information:  K Tuckey  

 
Committee Secretary: M Jenkins  
 
 
 
 
 
Report: 
 
The Licensing Authority have received a request to review the above licence from 
Essex County Council Trading Standards. 
 
On a number of occasions in the recent past officers of that services have undertaken 
undercover test purchases of alcohol using a volunteer minor. 
 
An officer from that service will be present to answer questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Background Papers: 
 
List of papers attached: 
 

1. Letter from trading standards 
2. Application to review licence 
3. Witness statements, photographs and associated documents pertaining to the 

test purchases. 
 


